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The staff and laity leadership of 
the church would like to  

ACTIVATE YOU and  
ENCOURAGE YOU  

to check out new ministries 
over the months of April and 
May!   
 

GO visit a meeting,  
GO check out a new class,  
GO check out a new group,  

GO visit a choirä. 
the possibilities are endless!  

  
The next two months are opportunities for you to try something 
new...you may like it!  For a list of opportunities, check out the 
church website, call the office, visit with any of the staff or other 
leadership in the church.  There are many people available to 
help you find the right fit for you to use your gifts to serve the 
Lord!  

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FUMC 2016 Financial Data 
 

 

ATTENDANCE STATISTICS 
MARCH 2016 

DATE 6:00 
AM 

8:30 
AM 

11:00 
AM    

5:00 
PM 

TOTALS 

3/6/2016  135 90 85 310 

3/13/2016   153 79 232 

3/20/2016  170 137 83 390 

3/27/2016 81 269 246 51 647 

      

MONTH INCOME EXPENSES MONTHLY 
GAIN/
(LOSS) 

YEARLY 
GAIN/
(LOSS) 

FEBRUARY $35,477 $51,910 ($16,433) $17,648 

                         
     It is hard to believe that Easter has already come 
     and gone.  After our sermon series ñRenegade  
                  Gospel,ò sought to discover the rebel Jesus and 
         the radical road to the cross, I have a greater  
        appreciation for Lent.  I find  Jesusô passionate  
        obedience to his ministry to  not only be          
       unwavering, but also centered on the kingdom of 
      God that he embodies.  Jesus  knew that his     
    message and mission would be met with resistance 
and consequence. Yet, he remained undeterred in spreading the good news.  
His courage, commitment, and compassion are undeniable and inspiring.   
 When I think about my own life, I often wonder if I am            
demonstrating a passionate obedience to God that is unwavering.  I know 
that many times I fall short of the mark that God has placed before me.  
However, I also know that it is God who makes it possible for me to keep 
striving and pressing on toward the goal of spreading the good news, not 
only in word, but more importantly in action.  I believe that there is a God-
given hunger inside each and every one of us to spread the good news 
while embodying the kingdom of God, which Jesus first brought forth.    
 I am confident that because of Jesusô unwavering conviction, even to 
death, that we too can share in his conviction and resurrection.  As we have 
journeyed with Jesus during this season of Lent and Easter, we have       
discovered that it was not a carefree journey.  It was not an easy journey, 
and it was most definitely not a simple journey.  Yet it was a journey that 
ended in the vindication of a Messiah who accepts and loves us beyond 
comprehension.  It was a journey that said sin and death no longer had 
reign.  It was a journey that ended not in death, but in new life.  However, 
the journey wasnôt and still isnôt just about us individually.  It is an           
all-encompassing  journey that invites everyone along for the adventure.  It 
is an adventure that we cannot make without the help of Christ and others.   
During this Easter season, may we demonstrate a passionate obedience that 
calls everyone into the blessing of new life.     
 
Blessings, 
Brian         

 
 
DATE  8:30 SERVICE 11:00 SERVICE 

April 3     Kamryn Walker   Nickolas Scott  
April 10     Danica Itzen   Faith Oliver  
April 17     Samantha Leckie             Casamia Parker              
April 24     Brandon Bosco  Nickolas Scott

            Thank you for serving your church! 

Apr i l  Aco ly te  Schedu le  

Where do you see members of 
our church in Action?   

Are they serving within the 
church?   

Within the community?   
We want to recognize our                         

Disciples in Action!   

 
Click a pic...tell us Who and 
How they are serving. Then 

email it to                               
MediaTeam@fumccasper.com  



      Thank You, SOS class, for serving us during the Fellowship      

  Hour between services in April  and to the SPR Committee who is 

serving us in April 

          
    Have you ever watched a movie that youôve          
   already seen?  I have.  In fact, I watched the     
   original Star Wars Movie SEVEN times.  The    
   first time it was suspenseful, exciting, the          
   special effects blew me away, story line was                                                  
   great etc. The second time was still good, you knew who 
the good guys were and you could cheer the fight scenes knowing how it 
would end.  The more times I attended the more I appreciated other aspects of 
the film: a clear dialogue, outstanding camera work, the use of special effects 
and the music score was a plus.  Since I already knew the ending I could     
enjoy the movie on a whole different level.  The rest of the seven times I went 
was to bring friends who had not experienced it yet.  It was great  to 
ñintroduceò the Star Wars movie to my friends.  We can be so excited to share 
the ñgood     experience ñ with others. 
Isnôt that our role as Christians?  We recently celebrated the ñGood Newsò of 
Easter. We know the rest of the story and we are encouraged to tell others. Do 
you remember the story of Andrew? This disciple was only mentioned 12 
times in the Bible, yet his actions are very important.  He is always bringing 
someone to meet Jesus. 
There is no question in Andrewôs mind that Jesus was the Messiah.  Not only 
did he tell his brother Simon about the humble rabbi, but he was always eager 
to tell others about Jesus too.  How about yourself?  How zealous are you to 
tell others about God and invite them to Church. 
Let us not forget Jesusô parting words to his disciples, ñGo into all the world 
and preach the good news to everyone.ò 
        . 

Grace and Peace,  

Mary  

ALTER 
FLOWERS 
 4/03 Kennedy 
 4/10-open 
 4/17 Bowlsby 
 4/24 Easter  

The 2016 Flower Chart is in the Koinonia Room on the bulletin board  
by the elevator. If there is a particular date that is special to you or your 
family, please consider signing up to provide alter flowers on that day;                    

Or call Ann Hines @ 266-3160                                                                                                
All flower donations are GREATLY appreciated. 

From 

the  

Pastorôs 

Corner 

Online Giving! 

Itôs hip! Itôs now!  Itôs happening! 
 

Tired of carrying around all that coinage? Forget to bring your checkbook this 
week? Leaving to spend a month in Belize?  Flying south for the winter? Log on to 
fumccasper.com and you can give online! Click the ñOnline Givingò button on our 
homepage, and in a few short minutes, your donating will be done. Make it a one-
time gift, or for even more convenience, choose the ñrecurring giftò  option! Your 
donations mean so much!       Thank you! 

Congratulations To Gayle and Christ Rhoads  upon the 

birth of their baby girl, Elizabeth Christina, born March 22.      

Elizabeth weighed in at and even 7 pounds 

Baptism : 

Our Stephen Ministry program is funded entirely through donations         

d`ql`qjdc ŚRsdogdm Lhmhrsqxś-  Vhkk xnt oq`xdqetkkx bnmrhcdq cnm`shmf sn 

this fund?  We could sure use your help! Thanks!  

Annie Hawks, daughter of  Michael and Beth 
Hawks 
The Tanner Family: Daughter, Kallie, Son,    
Tanner, Mother, Jamie, and Scott Warren who is 
reaffirming his baptism. 
    We Welcome You  as Members of the Body of Christ! 



Sundays at First UMC 
8:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary 
11:00 a.m. in the Sanctuary 
5:00 p.m. in Kingôs Corner 

 
  
 T    The Grace Singers music at the 8:30 a.m. service has been  
    changing! We are asking for musicians to help with live  
    accompaniment!  If you are looking for a unique way to  
    contribute to the service, look no further! We need a guitarist, 
a    drummer, or an instrument you think would add to the choir,
    and we need more singers! You might not play every Sunday,
    but then again, you might!  
    We practice in the Sanctuary every Thursday from  6:30 p.m.
    to 7:30 p.m. Be a part of spreading the glory of God on to our 
    congregation with your music .  
    Call Elaine Vangelov now at 307-262-2545!   

WORSHIP IN APRIL  
 
April 3rd                ñActivate: Adventureò      Matthew 14:22-33 
 
 
April 10th                 Youth Sunday 
 
 
April 17th                ñActivate: Prayerò          Luke 11: 1-4 
 
 
April 24th                ñActivate: Faithò           Matthew 15:21-28 

 Did you miss the sermon on Sunday      
because of illness, weather, or were you on       
vacation?  Now you can hear and see the sermons 

of Pastor Brian and Mary, as well as The Koinonia Ringers, Not Ready for High Church 
Players skits and other special events during the morning services. You can, also, hear 
and see the sermons of Pastors Brian & Mary given at The Third. 
 If you are a member of Face Book, in the search box type in ñFirst United     
Methodist Church, Casper, Wyoming ï video pageò to see the videoed segments of the 
morning services.  For The Third, in the search box, type in 
FUMC  The Third Service of Casper Wyomingò for the evening sermons. If you are NOT 
a Face Book member, you will need to join.  Go to https://www.facebook.com/, type in 
your email address and create a password, then in the search box type in the above search 
words for the two Face Book pages. You do not need to create a profile, request friends, 
or anything else, unless you wish to. 
 Please be patient with the videographer, Iôm on a learning curve of how to use my 
video camera.  Many thanks to Dave Harrington and Chris Oliver for solving the sound 
issue at the morning and evening services! 
 Submitted by: Rose Mary King 
  

Logo on the 
morning    
services Face 
Book page. 

 


